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WASHINGTON PUBLIC POWER SUPPLY SYSTEM

P.O. Box 968 ¢ 3000 George Washington Way ¢ Richland Washington 99352

WAS TON PHRLIC T b LR e e
December 22, 1989 QL
G02-895-228 .

Docket No. 50-397

Mr. G. M. Holahan

Acting Director

Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV, V
and Special Projects

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Holahan:

Subject: RESPONSE TO RESULTS AND CONCLUSIONS OF
NRC REGULATORY EFFECTIVENESS REVIEW

Reference: Letter, GM Holahan (NRC) to GC Sorensen (SS),
dated November 8, 1989

The reference report provided the NRC findings of the WNP-2 Regulatory
Effectiveness Review (RER). It was requested that we review the report and
provide a response within 45 days of receiving the report.

The attachment to this letter provides the results of this review. Appropriate

discussions are provided for those concerns for which we believe no corrective
action is warranted.

The enclosure contains Safeguards Information concerning security measures for
the physical protection of Supply System facilities in which special nuclear

material is used. This information is to be protected in accordance with 10CFR
73.21.

Very truly yours,
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G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs
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Attachment

cc: JB Martin - NRC RV DL Williams - BPA/399
NS Reynolds - BCP&R NRC Site Inspector - 901]A

RB Samworth - NRC Document Control Desk
A McQueen - NRC RV
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